
From: Anita and Tom Giangreco
To: Alyssa Roslan
Cc: ccca3858@gmail.com
Subject: State Parks Agreement Delay
Date: Sunday, April 22, 2018 8:15:08 AM

I have been made aware of the latest delay by State Parks in posting their new Stipulated
Agreement. As a resident of the Mesa I am frustrated by the continued delays by State Parks
for the last several years. The air we breathe is not healthy. Public health is more important
than recreation. Thousands of people are affected daily. We have been waiting eight years for
mitigation. 

We need relief now.

Thomas Giangreco  
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